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St. Germain, Dante
From: Melissa Pabon <mkmemailstuff@gmail.com>Sent: Monday, January 02, 2017 2:54 PMTo: St. Germain, DanteSubject: Division of propoerty 7208 Wesboro Road

To whom it may concern: 
 
My husband and I will not be able to attend the Jan. 4 public meeting concerning division of the property of 
7208 Wesboro Road (40222).  Please add this to your official record:  we DO NOT want the property divided. 
 
Please also note that we did not receive a postcard notifying us of the public meeting. We learned of this 
meeting through the "Nextdoor" phone app. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  We appreciate your service to our community. 
 
Jose & Melissa Pabon 
7308 Maria Avenue 
Wilder Estates, 40222 


